
	

		

Communication/Website 
I feel I “receive enough 

information through emails.” 

“Information letters provide 
enough (so I don’t need to use the 

website).” 

“I don’t feel the need to find 
information on the website.” 

“The newsletter gives us 
information (so I don’t need to use 

the website).” 

 

General Comments 
“She has had a fantastic time at 

the Junior School.” 

Our daughter “loves school and 
learning.” 

“We are grateful for the effort and 
dedication shown by our child’s 

teachers and for the high standard 
of education provided by Harnham 

Junior School.” 

“My child is very happy at school.”  

“I think Harnham is a great 
school.” 

 

Homework 
“I really like the Year 6 homework 

books.” 

“I love the choices on the new 
homework. If it’s a sunny day we 

choose something small, however, 
if it is raining and we have nothing 
to do, we choose something that 

we can work on together as a 
family.”  

 

Reports 
“Thank you for the positive report 
on progress. We have seen our 
daughter’s confidence grow as the 
year has progressed.” 

“Thank you so very much for 
helping our daughter to learn and 
progress well.” 

“…the next steps are extremely 
useful.” 

Year 3 Parents 
“Our child is enjoying her first year 
at Harnham Junior School.”  

“very pleased with Harnham Junior 
School made a real difference for 
my son in his first year here.” 

 “Our child has settled well at 
Harnham Juniors and is enjoying 
all the extra-curricular sports clubs 
and activities.” 

 

Year 6 Parents 
“…being able to move on to the 
Grammar School next year has 
been made possible because of 
the hard work and 
encouragement from teachers at 
Harnham Junior School.” 

 “Thank you to all the staff for 
working so hard and looking after 

our kids.”  

“Our child enjoys school and 
remains motivated and focused – 
a reflection on his class teacher.” 
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